
 

Mattie J.T. Stepanek Foundation 

e-Peace update -- February, 2011 

 

 
   Hello Peace Champions  
         and friends of Mattie’s Foundation! 
 

General update: 
The Mattie J.T. Stepanek Foundation is off to an exciting year, with many plans for new programs that will 

make Mattie’s message and words of hope and peace more available to people all around the world.  

 We are creating a “Pathways to Peace” program that will include a series of peace education 

posters for schools and youth groups, and a peace pamphlet for people of all ages; 

 We are completely revising Mattie’s website to make it easier to navigate and read; and,  

 We are partnering with the March of Dimes and other organizations to spread a message of hope 

 
Timely news: 

 Last chance to order a personalized gift brick for Spring, 2011 placement in the Peace Garden 

area of the Mattie J.T. Stepanek Park in Rockville, MD.  

 Order by the February 15, 2011 DEADLINE to receive our special sale price ($150) and a special 

free gift from the Foundation (a Mattie book with his stamped signature).  

 See Mattie’s website for details! E-mail Heartsongbooks@aol.com with questions. 

 
February message of inspiration: 

 
 
NOTE: You are receiving this communication because you either signed up as a Peace Champion on 

Mattie’s website (www.mattieonline.com), or because you have sent some type of communication to 

Mattie’s mom about how Mattie’s message of Heartsongs, hope, and peace have made a positive impact 

on your life. Please feel free to pass this communication along to others. If you do not wish to receive 

additional monthly e-Peace updates, please send a request for your name and address to be removed 

from our mailing list to heartsongbooks@aol.com.  

 
Mattie J.T. Stepanek Foundation ♥ 402 King Farm Blvd #125, Rockville, MD 20850 ♥ www.mattieonline.com 
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